
Church Life at St. Paul 
 

The flowers on the altar today are in celebration of Carl and Jeanette Briscoe’s 67th Wedding Anniver-
sary.  Congratulations and God’s blessings to them on this happy day! 
 
Today we recognize and celebrate St. Paul’s High School and College Graduates!  We are thankful for 
God’s loving care toward them as we acknowledge their achievement.  The St. Paul quilting groups, 
Stitchers for Love and the Piecemakers,  give the high school graduates gifts of love in the way of quilts.      
The blessings of the congregation and prayers for a successful and happy future go with them all! 
 

 

Sunday, June 15  8:00  Worship with Holy Communion 

 Father’s Day  9:30  Coffee With Council, Graduate Recognition 

    10:30  Worship with Holy Communion, Graduate Recognition 

Monday, June 16  7:00  Boy Scouts 

Wednesday, June 18 12:00  Soup Lunch, Lydia’s Closet 

Thursday, June 19  8:00  Men’s Group 

    1:00  Miriam Circle 

    6:30  Praise Team Practice 

    6:30  St. Paul Softball, Krueger Field 

Sunday, June 22  8:00  Worship with Holy Communion 

    9:30  Coffee Fellowship Hour 

    10:30  Praise Worship with Holy Communion 

    11:45  Christian Friends Meeting 

Monday, June 23  7:00  Boy Scouts 

      Pastor Roger is on vacation June 23 through June 30. 

Tuesday, June 24  9:00  Stitchers for Love 

    5:00—8:00 Soup Lunch Dairy Queen Night 

Wednesday, June 25 12:00  Soup Lunch 

Thursday, June 26  12:00  OWLS 

    6:30  Praise Team Practice 

    7:20  St. Paul Softball, Telfer Park 

Sunday, June 29    Pastor Dave Nelsestuen presiding this Sunday 

    8:00  Healing Worship with Holy Communion 

    9:30  Coffee Fellowship Hour 

St. Paul Offering and Gifts 
Sunday, June 8 
Loose Change        10.00 
Member Envelopes    4100.00 
Bill Board           0.00 
Total General Fund Offering  4110.00 
Mission Outreach         28.00 
RSNS Scholarship         00.00 
Soup Lunch Bunch         00.00 
Shearon Project        100.00 

 Total Offering and Gifts  4238.00 

 
St. Paul Attendance 
 
    8:00  10:30 
 
Sunday, June 1    49    65 
  
Sunday, June 8    43    36 
 
Soup Lunch, June 11            90 Guests,  19 Servers



Serving Today 8:00 AM 10:30 AM 

Council Person Chet Organ Roger Neitzel 

Assistant Minister Sharyn Pann Tammy Pedrick 

Acolyte   

Reader Henry Pann Jane Svennevig 

Ushers Liptow Team Steurer Team 

Greeters   

Communion Team Liptow Team Pohl Team 

Organist Cassie Krueger Cassie Krueger 

Power Point Operator  Tori Carr 

Nursery Attendant   

Altar Guild Judelle & Ray Murphy Sara Mueller & Beth Stibbe 

Coffee & Fellowship Youth Group  

Serving Next Week 8:00 AM 10:30 AM 

Council Person Sharyn Pann Karen Saudargas 

Assistant Minister Dave Knutson  

Acolyte   

Reader Trevor Carr  

Ushers Hughes Team  

Greeters   

Communion Team Kline Team  

Organist Beth Rodermel  

Power Point Operator Lindsey Peake Dylan Kothe 

Nursery Attendant  Kennedy Martalock 

Altar Guild Judelle & Ray Murphy Sara Mueller & Beth Stibbe 

Coffee & Fellowship Rainbow Station  

Ministers of Worship 

Friends and Family in the Military:  Blaine Packard (grandson of Kathryn Schoon), Andy tePas (grandson of Ethel Bridge), 
Robert Leisher (nephew of Rhonda Streich), Kyle Resch (grandson of Marge Kline), Marc Hulburt (son of Tom Hulbert), 
Sarah Cayton, (daughter of Rhonda Streich), David and Adam Flowers (grandsons of Bob and Addie Flowers),  Matthew 
Kolden (grandson of Pat and Roger Baker), and Michael McKenzie ( great nephew of Fran Winden). 

 

Friends and Family: Audrey Kotenberg, Jack and Gladys Weeden, Ethel Bridge, Margie Bartell, Bud Carlson (father of Karen 
Saudargas), Alice Saudargas (mother of Jim Saudargas), David Steurer (father of Scott Steurer), Paul Daily (friend of the 
Steurer’s), Denice Brunton (mother of Cyndi Martalock), Rod Brunton (grandfather of Cyndi Martalock), Dawn Walmer (mother 
of Mary Olson), Melody Stuessy (sister of Mary Olson), Grace Holford and family (friends of Karl and Anne Schilling), Eric 
Payton (friend of Cyndi Martalock), Katie Berndt (friend of Cyndi Martalock), Shayne Gjestson (grandson of Alan and Susie 
Gjestson), Shawn Nunnick (friend of Ray and Judelle Murphy), Michael Cook (friend of Ray and Judelle Murphy), Sheila Killian 
(friend of Jackie Ueland), Paul Vohs (relative of Joyce Elwood), Trevor Trumbo (great-nephew of Cathy and Lyn Oswald), and 
Debbie (St. Paul Soup Lunch Friend), Natalie Upp (Cathy Oswald’s mom), Danny Bartram, Herb Sandow, and Kim Sandow. 
 
 
 

Please remember our family and friends in prayer... 



 
 
 
 
 
Graduate Recognition Sunday 
 Graduate Recognition Sunday it today!  There will be treats to share during the coffee hour 
and then the graduates will be recognized during the 10:30 Worship Service. St. Paul Graduates 
this year are: 
    Courtney Behm  Turner High School 
    Adam Hubb      South Beloit High School 
    Michaela Shepherd       Beloit Memorial High School 
    Anna Vo        Hononegah High School 
    Stephen Fields       Turner High School 
    Kelsi Mueller      Harlem High School   
    Lindsey Hassenfelt     Beloit Memorial High School  
    Rachel Shepherd      Bachelor’s Degree, UW Superior 
    Marilyn Harris     Master’s Degree, UW Platteville 
    Brenda Kothe      Master’s Degree, Judson University 
 
St. Paul Scholarships 
 Scholarships are available from the St. Paul Scholarship Committee for students who are 
 members of St. Paul enrolled in any church sponsored or ELCA sponsored college or      
 university.  Please contact the church office for application information. 
 
Boy Scouts 
 The St. Paul Boys Scouts are seeking adult leaders to share their experience and leader
 ship with the young men of Pack 617.  Contact Ron Peterson, Scout Master, at 608-365-
 7631 if you would like further information. 

 
Milwaukee Brewer Game – August 7 
 The OWLS group has reserved 19 seats for the August 7 game (Thursday) against the San 
 Francisco Giants at 1:10 pm. Seats are in section 211 along the first base side. Cost  
 including parking and transportation will be $35. If interested please sign up on the Bulletin 
 board next to the church office. Also please pay Rhonda as soon as possible as the tickets 
 have been purchased. We will leave church at 10:30. 
 
Lutheran World Relief 
 A new Lutheran World Relief President has been announced, and is Danield Speckhard.  LWR 

is looking forward to continuing the great relationship that they have with participating 
churches, and to fulfill their commitment to end poverty, injustice, and human suffering in the 
world.  Check out their website, at www. lwr.org to learn more about the organization, and to 
see where all of the contributions from St. Paul and our neighbors are shared.   

 
CARITAS 
 When out shopping, please remember to pick up shampoos, soaps, etc. for the  
 Personal Care Shelf that St. Paul is responsible for at CARITAS.   
 
 
 
 


